
 
KHARAGPUR COLLEGE 

KHARAGPUR 
NOTICE 

DATE: 01.03.2022 
 
This is to inform all the students of 1st Year 

that Vidyasagar University will reopen the Registration 
Portal on 02.03.2022. So, the students whose names are 
not in the Registration List must come for registration to 
the college office with a photograph, all the documents and 
Admission Fees Receipt by 12 Noon on 03.03.2022 and 
they must write their names in their respective WhatsApp 
Groups. Students are not eligible for any Examination 
without registration in the University Portal. If there is any 
mistake in the names, subject combination etc. then the 
concerned students must also come to the college office for 
correction on the same date. 

   Sd/- 
      Principal 


